Kilcleagh National School

Healthy Eating Guidelines.
Kilcleagh National School, through these guidelines, aims to help all those involved in our school community, children, staff and parents, in developing positive and responsible attitudes to eating and to appreciate the contribution that good food makes to health.

Nutrition - what people eat is known to be one of the key factors influencing the health of school children and also staff who work in school may eat one of their main daily meals within the school. Food is often a feature of school celebrations. The taught curriculum provides an opportunity to teach about food and healthy lifestyles.

A healthy lunchbox includes a piece of food from the first four shelves of the food pyramid. (see enclosed leaflet).
Friday is our treat day. On this day we can include one piece of food from the top shelf of the food pyramid. 

Cans, cartons and glass bottles are not permitted for safety and litter reasons. Healthier choices of drink include water, milk and juice.

Some of the healthy snacks that we encourage for the breaks include popcorn, fruit, brown bread, sandwiches, yoghurt, fromage frais, cereal bars and crackers. We strongly discourage crisps & confectionery.

Foods which have wrappers are to be kept to a minimum and the wrappers disposed of properly to reduce litter and protect our school environment.

All classes will receive a minimum of 2 lessons on healthy eating.

Teachers and older pupils will assist young children with their lunch.

Teachers will provide positive modelling and supportive attitudes to encourage healthy eating.

The school acknowledges its obligation to encourage healthy eating.

These Healthy Eating Guidelines will be reviewed as deemed necessary.

